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Comments: I strongly oppose the proposed additions to the Holland Lake Lodge. As a lifetime resident of

Montana, I value the Holland Lake's beauty and serenity. My family loves to go there to spend time in nature and

get away from populated areas. The current layout of the lodge allows people to enjoy the lake without distracting

from the area's beauty. The proposed project will dramatically change the environment and will negatively impact

the wildlife that call the area home. Additionally, the changes will likely decrease access for local residents. I

implore the Forest Service to do their due diligence and complete an environmental impact analysis, as well as

consider the wishes of Montana residents. Please help keep Montana the last best place by not allowing large

out-of-state corporations to dictate what happens to our landscape. Please don't hesitate to contact me if you

have any questions about my opinion on this matter. 


